
 

Autumn  

Maths 

 

In Maths, we will be investigating numbers and 

exploring number systems.  We will then be 

sniffing out patterns and solving calculations 

problems.  

 

 

 

 

English 

This half term we will be reading all about ‘Harry the 

Happy Mouse’.  We will use this story to help us use 

our robot arms, write sentences and to learn how to 

rhyme.  

We will also be reviewing our Phase 2 and 3 sounds in 

phonics.  

 

 

 

History 

 

We will be learning about the significant historical 
event:  The Great Fire of London. 
We will begin and end our learning with the question: 
Why did London need rebuilding in 1666?  

 
 

 

 

PE 
 
We will be reviewing our gross motor skills practising 
our throwing, hopping, running and balancing.  
 

Computing 

 

We will be exploring how to be safe online and 

how we can use multimedia in a range of ways.  

 

RE 

 

This half term in RE will be exploring 

Christianity (God).  We will be using the 

question ”Why do Christians say that 

God is a ‘Father’?” to help guide our 

learning.  

 

Science 
 
This half term we will be learning about plants.  

We will be learning the basic structure and 

spending time outside noticing how trees and 

plants change. 

 

 

PSHE 

We will be thinking about settling back into 

school routines and recognising our emotions.  

Can you help? 

Can you help your child with:- 

o Encourage them to get 

changed independently 

at home 

o Listening to them read 

regularly 

o Helping with their 

homework 

 

 

Music 

In Music, we will be 

exploring the topic Hey 

You! Using our bodies as 

percussion.  


